From: Kori

To: Melissa Garber; Megan Sizemore

Cc: travish@ccminc.net

Subject: RE: Signed Sub Agreements

Date: Thursday, August 4, 2022 9:28:17 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Melissa,

I will no longer act as the permitting applicant for the new Tidal Wave Auto Spa in Lake City and am
transferring the application to our contractor, CCM.

Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thanks!

Kori Broussard

Director of Development Services
OLP Wash Partners, LLC

14481 Old Hammond Hwy

Baton Rouge, LA 70816

Direct: 225-454-2629

Fax: 850-650-3881

This email may contain information that is proprietary, legally privileged and/or confidential. If the reader of this email is not the
intended recipient(s) or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby
notified: (i) that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful; and (ii) to contact the
sender immediately by reply email and delete this email and any attachments without retaining any copies.

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 8:19 AM

To: Megan Sizemore <megans@ccminc.net>

Cc: travish@ccminc.net; Kori <kori@olpwp.com>

Subject: RE: Signed Sub Agreements

Good afternoon,
We still need the following:

*Owner and contractor signature page signed by contractor and owner (must be listed in corp
details)

*If owner has an agent to sign, we need authorization from a corporate officer allowing that person
to act as their agent

*An email from Kori Broussard that he will no longer be acting as the applicant, and that the
contractor is taking over the application.

Thanks!
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“When you cﬁangc
the way you look

at tﬁings, the tﬁings
you look at cfmnge.”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor
Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1007

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information
protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-
mail message or it's attachments. If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Megan Sizemore <megans@ccminc.net>

Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 10:22 AM

To: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
Subject: Fwd: Signed Sub Agreements

Melissa,

Please see below for the sub list. Once | get the HVAC info, I'll send that over.

Is there anything else you need from me so we can get our building permit?

Thank you for your time on this!!

Megan Sizemore

Commercial Construction and Maintenance, Inc.
205-401-4251

Megans@ccminc.net
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Begin forwarded message:

From: Jarred Smith <jarreds@ccminc.net>
Date: August 3, 2022 at 8:35:07 AM CDT
To: Megan Sizemore <megans@ccminc.net>
Subject: Signed Sub Agreements

Megan,
Here are the 3 that | have. | will send the HVAC when | get it.

Jarred Smith

Project Manager

Commercial Construction and Maintenance Inc,
(334) 389-2292

https://www.ccminc.net
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